Dear Senator:
I urge you to oppose the Better Care Reconciliation Act (BCRA). Farmers, ranchers, and rural communities need access to high quality, affordable health care. The BCRA is a step in the wrong direction.
The potential impacts on rural America are devastating. The cap on Medicaid would disproportionately impact rural America where enrollment is higher. The bill would also drive insurers out of the rural marketplace, leaving many farmers and ranchers with no options for non-group coverage. 
Farmers and ranchers feed the world, undertaking one of the most dangerous professions on the planet. Access to healthcare is critical to family farm viability. The BCRA does nothing to address the problems farmers and ranchers face in accessing health coverage and threatens to make the situation much worse. Again, I urge you to vote “no” on BCRA. 
Sincerely, 
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